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For Immediate Press Release  

Officer’s responded to a commercial burglary    

March 18, 2022 – Forest Park, GA 

WHEN: March 18, 2022 at 7:18 A.M. 

WHERE: 5100 block of Kennedy Road, Forest Park, GA 30297 (Clayton County)    

DETAILS:  

 

On March 18, 2022 at 7:18 A.M., Clayton County Police Officers responded to the 5100 block 

of Kennedy Road, GA in reference to a commercial burglary call. During the investigation, 

officers learned that an unidentified black male arrived at the incident location in a stolen 

van. The unknown male was attempting to break into vehicles.  

The unknown male got into a verbal altercation with an employee and a physical altercation 

with the responding officers. The unknown male left the incident location in the stolen van. The 

unknown male fled to the area of I-285 E/ Moreland Ave Conley, GA 30288. The unknown male 

was last seen running away.  This is an ongoing investigation.  

 

 

 Case #22014914      

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Officer Kyndall McCall, P.I.O. 

Clayton County Police Department  

678.610.4781 PIO Line  

7911 N McDonough St. 

Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
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